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December 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers,   
     

Local Visit to Church 
 

We have recently been invited to attend Christ Church Methodist for a Christmas story role play, on Monday 11th 
December.  The session begins at 10am and you are welcome to meet us there.  
 
Please speak with your child’s keyworker if you have any questions or concerns.  We do hope that children from all 
faiths and cultures will enjoy participating in this annual visit.  Learning about and showing respect for all cultures is 
an important part of the curriculum. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to us by Friday 8th December. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

      
Kate Lanning   Leigh McGuinness 
Deputy Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

TUNSTALL NURSERY SCHOOL 
Christ Church Methodist Visit 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO THE OFFICE 
 
CHILD’S NAME..................................................................................................................................................... 
 
Keyworker……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

• I give permission for my child to visit Christ Church on Monday 11th December. 
 

 
Signed....................................................................................         Date................................. 


